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Merry Christmas for 2019 and a Happy New Year 
“And what is it that God has said? That he has given us eternal life and that this life is in his Son.” 

– 1 John 5:11 (TLB) 

 

Our Holidays 

 

Felix has completed his final year of Middle School, and has received several awards. He also has taken up cross 

country running and ran in the Ipswich Park2Park race. Felix’s zebra finches have continued to breed, and we 

now have eleven finches!  

Myles has just graduated from Junior School, in which he has continued learning the violin and doing graphic 

design. He has designed profile pictures/social media banners for his friends. He also entered the Ipswich Show 

photography competition and won 1st Place Champion. Myles has also started playing basketball for the school, 

and won a coach’s award. 

Peter worked another year for himself in IT and enjoyed a conference in Cairns in May. Elizabeth continued to 

work at CSIRO and got an indefinite term at last. All in all, a pretty good year family-wise!  

Our Year 

July – we 

went for a 

trip up to 

O’Reilly’s 

Rainforest 

Retreat. 

September 

– we went 

to Canberra 

for a 

holiday. 


